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EASA COMMENT RESPONSE DOCUMENT

EASA PAD No. 14-166
[Published on 18 November 2014 and officially closed for comments on 16 December 2014]

Comment #1

Some F900LX customers had comments on the PAD 14-166.

We modify the PAD to exclude of the scope Mystere-Falcon 900 and Falcon 900EX when M5103 has been embodied.
You will find joined to this email our proposal revised PAD.

Can you say to us when the revised PAD will be published?

EASA response:
Comment agreed. Dassault Aviation M5103 has been added in the Final AD, and there was no need to revise the PAD.
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